Rachel Tibbetts

From: Clare Whitehead

Sent: 11 March 2020 10:51

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: application no. 1902550F Great Lakes UK Ltd

Please register
Kind regards,

Clare Whitehead MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer

Direct Dial: 01295 221650
clare.whitehead@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Please note my working days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday

From: Grahame Leach |

Sent: 10 March 2020 17:54

To: Democracy <Democracy@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk>

Cc: Philip Clarke _ Chesterton Parish Council <clerk@chestertonparishcouncil.org.uk>
Subject: application no. 1902550F Great Lakes UK Ltd

22 the Green
Chesterton,
Bicester
0X26 1UU
11/03/2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to object to the proposed development on the existing Golf Course at Chesterton. The current
Golf Course, is an outdoor facility for the village of Chesterton and the town of Bicester. It is situated in a
beautiful location and has a relatively small foot print, as far as traffic is concerned.

It is proposed that we swop this lovely outdoor, relatively low environmental cost, for a Golf Club, to an
indoor attraction. This new proposed development would ruin some beautiful areas of wild nature. It
would also create a new huge car park, create a large ugly building that would require an immense amount
of energy and precious water. It actually robs the locals, from Bicester and the surrounding Parishes, of a
local project and brings in huge numbers of visitors, from elsewhere. Large numbers of people will also be
brought in to work at the proposed project and as we do not have a lot of unemployed people, this is
strange? The extra traffic would be a huge problem, on narrow roads, that are overcrowded now.

We retired here two years ago and we were attracted by the advertisments for Bicester Garden City. If this
goes ahead, we have been misled.

Yours in hope, that this proposal, will be rejected.

Grahame and Joyce Leach
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